
Appendix 2  - Anonymised objections and responses
Objection Response
We object to the above proposal, simply because of the abuse already encountered of 
any spare piece of land that visitors to the town use to avoid paying for parking during the 
Summer months.

We, as residents, already suffer from the ignorance & disrespect of many visitors who 
come to our shores in Inveraray & the situation will only be exacerbated if all year 
charges are introduced.
As it is, we do get a slight reprieve during the winter months.

The proposed parking charges are an extension of seasonal parking charging to all year round.  This decision was not based upon 
revenue raising, but to bring Inveraray pay & display car parks into alignment with the Councils other P&D car parks (i.e. no seasonal 
parking charges).  The extension of the Order to cover the free car parks is to allow appropriate enforcement to be carried out which 
could be responsive to the inappropriate behaviour you have outlined.  

Our Council charges are paid regularly & we do consider that our right to park on land 
already marked 'Residential' (often ignored) should be accessible without hindrance or 
confrontation. 
We fully appreciate that Council Funds will benefit from such a proposal but all too often 
the wellbeing & consideration of residents is ignored.

The Council is currently undertaking a review of the parking regime in the Council area, however; at this time there is no presumption 




